
December 200 Assembly Agenda Committee Report 
 

We met with Eddy and Vicky in District 1 and established a contract with the Comfort 
Suites for the Pre-Conference Assembly March 17-19, 2006 
 
Traveled to District 3 meeting with Jennifer and Mitch to help with the Pre-Assembly 
workshop August 19-20, 2006. 
 
Christine from District 10 contacted us regarding preliminary planning for the Fall 
Workshop, November 4-5. 2006. 
 
Jodi E., the Guidelines Committee Co-chair, and I are working on updating the Area 
Activity Report to make it easier to understand and fill out. 
 
I am continuing to develop an instruction format for the sound equipment, including lots 
of photos so we can train others how to use this equipment. 
 
The bid for the Pass the Gavel, Area Committee Meeting for December 2006 went to 
District 2. They received their planning packet immediately following the bid. 
 
 Thank you for my sobriety and the opportunity to serve,  
 
Monte S. 


